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June 1, 2021

Hon. Julie A. Burlaos
Punong Barangay
Bgy. Calategas, Narra, Palawan

Sir:

This pertains with the on-going construction of road with a dimension of 4 meters width
and a length of 150 meters in Purok Pinag-isa Bgy. Calategas, Narra, Palawan which traverse a
mangrove swamp area going to the project site where a Construction of Flood Mitigation
Structure (Seawall) will be constructed. The project is funded through the TRAIN Program
under the General Appropriation Act of CY 2021 initiated by our energetic Congressman of
District II, Southern Palawan which is under the implementation and direct supervision of the
Barangay government of Bgy. Calategas, Narra, Palawan.

In this regard, please be informed that as per initial inspection conducted by personnel of
DENR Narra Station, the road construction traversed a mangrove swamp area which is within
the Alienable and Disposable land classification under Project No. 10-H of Land Classification
Map No. 1742 certified on March 23, 1954. It was noted that no mangrove trees was cut as the
road was constructed in open areas devoid of trees however, this Office advise you to secure the
corresponding Certificate of Non Coverage (CNC) or an Environmental Compliance Certificate
(ECC) from EMB PENRO Office compound Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City.

We trust that you are properly informed.

Environmentally yours,

LEPNA aif %ALUYA

CEN

Copy Furnished:

1. The RED, DENR MIMAROPA, Manila
2. The PENRO, Sta. Monica, PPC




